
 

 
 

➢ Introductions 
 

➢ Announcements 
• Home Garden Car Seat Check-up Event – October 28th – 37 car seats were 

checked, 86% of them were installed incorrectly 
 

➢ Updates 
• Safe Kids Polo Shirts – Melissa gave information on cost and how to order, 

order forms were passed around with 3 people purchasing shirts. 
• The Poison Prevention committee to host a Kids in the Cabinet event on 

March 8, 2018 at Koinonia Church - *they are in need of folks in the medical 
field and law enforcement to participate and share their perspectives. 

 
➢ Impact Teen Drivers, Martha Tessmer  - Martha shared her experience of the loss of 

her son due to a distracted driver and the program that has come out of it.  John would 
like to see this program be implemented in Kings County via the Safe Kids Coalition.  
Trainers are needed to make this happen.  Those interested may contact Araceli. 
 

➢ Coalition Nominations – ballots were passed around, members can also email their 
nominations to Araceli. 

 
➢ Next Meeting:  Wednesday, December 20, 2017 at 1pm 

Meeting Notes 
Wednesday, November 15, 2017 


